
3/18/2020 

 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 

The Town of Hampton Falls, NH, like many neighboring cities and towns, has 

decided to close the Town Hall to the public effective March 18, 2020. 

 

This decision is being made, in part, to ensure continued health and safety of 

residents and staff members alike. 

 

The Board of Selectmen reminds residents and members of the public that a 

majority of transactions can be done on-line or questions can be answered by 

telephone, fax or email. 

 

Town Hall employees will continue to work regular business hours of their 

respective departments.  Police and Fire will also continue to operate. 

 

Regular public meetings are scheduled, however, are subject to postponement or 

cancellation. 

 

Please see the Town web site (www.hamptonfalls.org) and credible sources such as 

the CDC and State Department of Health and Human Services for specific information 

relating to postings of COVID-19 matters.  Another source is 2 1 1.  Please visit 

often as information is ever-evolving. 

 

Hampton Falls will continue to do its best to provide all necessary services.  Thank 

you for your understanding. 

 

Hampton Falls Board of Selectmen 

http://www.hamptonfalls.org/

